
The City of Ten Thousand Buddhas resumes its full 
opening on May 27 

 
The City of Ten Thousand Buddhas, located in Ukiah, Mendocino County, 
Northern California, resumes full opening starting May 27 (Saturday), 
from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm, seven days a week. Visitors are welcome to 
enjoy the tranquil environment, delicious vegetarian food at Jyun Kang 
restaurant and participate in Dharma events. 
 
The City of Ten Thousand Buddhas has been closed since March 2020 
due to the pandemic. Starting in November 2022, it has been partially 
open to visitors to join the Buddha Hall events from 1pm to 5pm every 
day. Visitors could also participate in the "Great Compassion 
Repentance." This year, since California has ended its COVID-19 State of 
Emergency, the City of Ten Thousand Buddhas will also resume its 
regular opening hours and the regular daily schedule before the 
pandemic except for the "Great Compassion Repentance" which will still 
start at 1:00 pm. 
 

萬佛聖城自 5 月 27 日起恢復全面開放 
 

萬佛聖城從 5 月 27 日（週六）起恢復全面開放，自上午 8

時至下午 6 時，每週七日，歡迎各界善信參加法會共修，享

受遠離塵囂的寧靜，以及君康素菜館裡健康可口的素食。 

 

萬佛聖城自2020年 3月因應疫情，暫停開放。2022年 11月

起，每日下午 1 時至 5 時，開放給信眾和訪客到萬佛殿禮佛，

也能參加〈大悲懺〉。今年因加州已取消新冠緊急狀態，萬

佛聖城也將恢復疫情前的開放時間以及疫情前的日課時間表，

〈大悲懺〉則維持現狀，自下午一時開始。 


